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Ashley Quick

From: Kathy Shoaf
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 2:30 PM
To: CLK - Agenda Staff; Commissioners & Staffs; Braulio Baez; Mark Futrell; Apryl Lynn; Keith 

Hetrick; Mary Anne Helton; Bill McNulty; Devlin Higgins; Jenny Wu; Jennifer Crawford; 
Kyesha Mapp; Anwar Archer; Dale Buys; Seth Yeazel; Andrew Maurey

Cc: Kate Hamrick; Jacqueline Moore; Nancy Harrison
Subject: APPROVED - Request for Oral Modification to Staff Rec:  Item 10, Docket No. 150265-EI 

- Petition for approval of 2015 nuclear decommissioning study, by Florida Power and 
Light Company

Please see Approved Request for Oral Modification. 
Thank you. 
 
 
Kathy Shoaf 
Executive Assistant to 
Braulio Baez, Executive Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Telephone: (850)413-6053 
kshoaf@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
 
From: Braulio Baez  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 4:01 PM 
To: Greg Shafer 
Cc: Bill McNulty; Devlin Higgins; Jenny Wu; Jennifer Crawford; Kyesha Mapp; anwararcher@gmail.com; Dale Buys; Seth 
Yeazel; Andrew Maurey 
Subject: RE: Request for Oral modification to Staff Rec: Item 10, Docket No. 150265-EI - Petition for approval of 2015 
nuclear decommissioning study, by Florida Power and Light Company 
 
Approved. Thank you. 
 
From: Greg Shafer  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 4:00 PM 
To: Braulio Baez 
Cc: Bill McNulty; Devlin Higgins; Jenny Wu; Jennifer Crawford; Kyesha Mapp; anwararcher@gmail.com; Dale Buys; Seth 
Yeazel; Andrew Maurey 
Subject: Request for Oral modification to Staff Rec: Item 10, Docket No. 150265-EI - Petition for approval of 2015 
nuclear decommissioning study, by Florida Power and Light Company 
 
Braulio, 
 
Staff requests an oral modification regarding its written recommendation for Item 10.  On page 1, top 
of page, the Agenda identifier should have specified that the item is a proposed agency action 
(PAA).  It should read as follows:   
 

Agenda:  06/09/16—Regular Agenda—Proposed Agency Action – Interested Persons May 
Participate.   
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Staff will present this change as an oral modification at the Commission Conference upon approval by 
the Executive Director. 
 
Thanks, 
Greg Shafer 




